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15th January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are writing to let you know that from the week beginning Monday 22nd 

January, we will begin teaching Year 3 Relationship and Sex Education (RSE) lessons 

as part of our PSHE curriculum for this half term. Full details of the content of the 

PSHE curriculum, including the statutory requirements for relationship and health 

education, can be found in our Relationships and Sex Education Policy. 

 

Over three lessons the children will learn about body differences, appropriate 

physical contact and different families. The lessons cover the following topics: 

• Male and female body (private parts) 

• Appropriate/inappropriate contact and personal space 

• Different families and who to go to for help and support 

 

The materials used in these lessons are produced by the Christopher Winter Project. 

They have been developed by the PHSE association, are recommended by 

Southwark and are age appropriate. 

 

If you have any questions about the content of the unit, or wish to see any of the 

resources, please get in touch via email: kshreeve.210@lgflmail.org  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Year 3 Team  

 

                           

http://www.dulwichhamletjuniorschool.org.uk/uploads/6/2/8/6/62866179/final_relationships_and_sex_education_policy_2023.pdf
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